

Hon Bill Johnston MLA Minister for Mines and Petroleum; Energy; Industrial Relations;

Our Ref:

71-12899

Your Ref: Petition No. 110

Hon Matthew Swinbourn MLC

Chairman

Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs

Parliament House

4 Harvest Terrace

WEST PERTH WA 6005

Dear Mr Swinbourn

PETITION NO. 110 - LABOUR HIRE PRACTICES

Thank you for your correspondence of 21 November 2019 requesting an update as to when the Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs (the Committee) will receive a copy of the Report of the Inquiry into Wage Theft (the Report).

The State Government is still in the process of considering the Report and it is anticipated that it will be publicly released in the near future.

I will then be pleased to forward a copy of the Report to the Committee.

Yours sincerely

Hon Bill Johnston MLA

Minister for Mines and Petroleum; Energy; Industrial Relations

2 DEC 2019